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There will be nighttime work done at the intersection of San Marco Road and Heathwood 
Drive in order to complete underground utility work.  This work will begin Sunday night, 
February 27, 2022 and continue for approximately five nights.  The intersection will be 
passable on Heathwood Drive but will be closed to traffic travelling on San Marco Road.  
Attached is map showing the work area and where the intersection will be closed.  One lane 
will remain accessible to emergency vehicles only.   
 
Detour signs will be present at San Marco Road and Balfour Drive, and at South Heathwood 
Drive and Whiteheart Avenue.  The intersection will reopen during the day and normal 
construction will continue in the area of the intersection along South Heathwood Drive.   
 
Please drive with caution in the area as workers and large equipment will be present.  For 
questions about this project, call City of Marco Island Public Works Department at 239-389-
5018.  
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